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Governor Bryan Meets With GERS Board 
 

CHARLOTTE AMALIE, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS—Governor Albert Bryan Jr. and 

his senior staff met on Monday with the Government Employee Retirement System's 

Board of Trustees and GERS Administrator Austin Nibbs, and senators from the 33rd 

Legislature to discuss solutions to the unfunded liability of the pension system.  

Governor Bryan remains committed to protecting retirees, protecting vested workers 

and implementing sustainable funding sources for the GERS. 
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Governor Albert Bryan Jr. greets GERS Administrator Austin Nibbs at a meeting to discuss 
GERS solutions. 

 

 

Senator Novelle Francis, President of the 33rd Legislature of the Virgin Islands and Sen. 
Athneil Thomas (right) listen to Sen. Donna Gregory-Frett (center). 



 

 
Governor Albert Bryan Jr. (center), Karl Knight, Chief of Staff to Governor Bryan, David Bornn, 
Chief Legal Counsel, Office of the Governor. 
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